
TOWN OF SPRINGDALE 

Open Meeting Notice 
 

The Springdale Town Board hereby notifies residents and interested members of the media and public 

that it will hold budget work sessions on the dates and times below*. The meetings will be held at the 

Springdale Town Hall at 2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, WI 53572, and are open to the public. Please 

note that these meetings will not be broadcast via Zoom.  

 

 Work session 1: Friday, October 15 at 10:00 a.m. 

 Work session 2: Monday, October 25 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

For questions regarding these meetings, please contact Admin/Clerk Jackie Arthur at 

townofspringdale@mhtc.net.  

*The board may see fit to hold other work sessions at dates yet to be determined. As per the open 

meetings law, these potential meetings will be noticed at least 24 hours in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted on townofspringdale.org and Mt Horeb Mail notified 10/4/21; posted outside Town Hall 10/5/2021 

Jackie Arthur, Administrator/Clerk 
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